
2nd November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

To support our learning, Year 1 have the opportunity to visit Dulwich Picture Gallery. Here, the children will be able to
engage in a ‘Mark Makers’ workshop. The trip will take place on Wednesday 13th December 2023.

We will be travelling by bus. School lunches will be provided. Please ensure that your child comes to school with:
appropriate footwear for walking, a jacket, a water bottle and their backpack for carrying their school lunches. The
children will return back in time for the end of the day.

The cost of this trip is £3.50. This is payable through SchoolMoney, Eduspot at

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney .
Unfortunately, the school cannot accept cash or cheque payments. If you are having trouble
accessing this service, please call the school office on 020 7639 0594 where a member of the
admin team can assist you further.

We would also be grateful for parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. Please talk to your child’s class teacher
if you would like to come along.

Kind regards,

Year 1 Team

______________________________________________________________________________

My child ___________________________ has permission to attend the Year 1 Dulwich Picture Gallery trip on

Wednesday 13th December 2023.

Name: ______________________________ Signed: ______________________________

John Donne Primary School is a member of Nexus Education Schools Trust and is committed to safeguarding and promoting the
welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.
Nexus Education Schools Trust (NEST) is a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales
Company Number 08753719. The registered office is at Brackley Road, Beckenham BR3 1RF Website: www.nestschools.org
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